

通告致会员

尊敬的会员:

展信安康。

很高兴在上周见到很多会员来打球,也期盼能尽快见到还没有回来的会员们。在此要感谢地方政府和公司允许球会恢复营业。

请参阅东莞市"新冠"疫情防控指挥部发出的如下涉及所有从境外返回之人员通知。以下有中文、英文、日文及韩文版供参阅。

感谢您在疫情期间向我们提供进入球会时所必要的准确信息。 我们将严格按照东莞市政府的指示,为您和我们的员工维持一个安全健康的环境。

我们将视情形发展继续为您提供进一步信息。

感谢您的理解和支持!

在此致以最诚挚的问候和谢意!

东莞海逸高尔夫球会 2020年3月12日

Notice To Members

Dear Members:

We hope this finds you healthy and safe.

It has been great this past week to see so many members return to the club and look forward to seeing those of you yet to return very soon. We are very appreciative to our local government and our company for allowing us to resume our club service.

Please see the following notice that has been sent out by the Dongguan Government's COVID-19 Prevention & Control Command Office, concerning all persons returning from abroad. It is provided in Chinese, English, Japanese and Korean languages.

We appreciate all of your efforts in providing us the correct information necessary to allow you access to the golf club during this Coronavirus situation. We will strictly follow the instructions of the Dongguan Government in order to maintain a safe and healthy environment for you and for our staff.

We will continue to provide you updates to as this situation evolves.

Thanks for your understanding and support

Thanks and Best Regards

Harbour Plaza Golf Club-Dongguan March 12th, 2020



